
Voyage is the best Asia inspired 
luxury travel magazine providing 
unmatched editorial content from 
experts exploring places, ideas, 
and trends that define modern 
global culture whilst delivering 
the most engaging travel 
journalism.

 
Featuring beautifully written 
pieces and stunning photography 
from top class international travel 
writers and photojournalists, 
Voyage endeavours to portray 
Asia’s most intriguing places in a 
colourful and creatively designed 
way. �e result is timeless, almost 
coffee table style themed editions.

 

Voyage focuses on Asia but also 
whets readers’ appetite for global 
travel by showcasing global 
destinations for Asian travelers 
with “Beyond”.
 
Published bi-monthly, Voyage 
reaches an Asian readership that 
enjoys the best travel experience; 
five and six stars luxuries the 
memories of which will last a 
lifetime. 200,000 people from 
India to Indonesia, Bangkok to 
Bali and china to Canberra read 
and get inspired by Voyage.

RATES

 

HALF PAGE
USD2,750

Horizontal 186mm x 123.5mm

Vertical 93mm x 252mm

CREATIVE SOLUTION 
AVAILABLE UPON 

REQUEST

AD

AD

AD AD

 

PREMIUM POSITION
INSIDE FRONT COVER 

USD9,150

DOUBLE PAGE SPREAD
USD5,750

Trim 420mm x 276mm

Bleed 426mm x 282mm

Type Area 396mm x 231mm

 

FULL PAGE ROP
USD4,250

PREMIUM POSITION
OUTSIDE BACK COVER 

USD7,250

INSIDE BACK COVER 
USD5,250

Trim 210mm x 276mm

Bleed 216mm x 282mm

Type Area 186mm x 231mm

AD

CREDIT TERMS
Payments for advertisements 
are to be made strictly within 

30 days after publication

DEADLINES
8th day of month prior to 

publication


